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Burke, Ruth A

From: Aimee Moffitt-Mercer <aimeemoffittmercer@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2020 4:01 PM

To: DEP, Nordic Aqua Farms

Subject: Ltr to DEP/BEP re: NAF

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

To: the Maine Board of Environmental Protection 

From: Aimee Moffitt-Mercer, Belfast, Maine 

Re: Nordic Aquafactory Proposal  
 

February 16, 2020  
 

Aimee Moffitt-Mercer 
38 Robbins Road 

Belfast, Maine  04915 

 

PLEASE 

Protect our old growth forest. 
Protect the homes of our animals.  
Protect our wet lands for all the wild birds. 
Protect all the otters and the home they live in.  
Protect every being that needs the bay to survive. 
Protect the drinking water for the citizens of Belfast.  
Protect every lobsterman’s way of life in Penobscot Bay.   
 
 

Please live up to your name.  
 

Sincerely,  
Aimee 


